
CITY OF SAUSALITO NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR A ZONING ORDINANCE 

AMENDMENT TO ADOPT MARIJUANA REGULATIONS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Sausalito City Council will hold a public hearing 

beginning at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 8, 2019 in the City Council Chambers at City 
Hall, 420 Litho Street, Sausalito on the project described below: 
 
The City Council of the City of Sausalito previously adopted an interim urgency Marijuana 
Ordinance on November 28, 2017 and is effective through November 24, 2019. The 
current marijuana regulations allow for the delivery of medical and recreational marijuana 
into Sausalito; other commercial activity such as retail sales, dispensaries, and distribution 
centers are prohibited. Prior to the expiration of the interim urgency ordinance on 
November 24, 2019, the City desires to re-adopt the existing marijuana regulations 
(Sausalito Municipal Code Chapter 10.47). Adoption of the current regulations will ensure 
continued compliance with State Law while additional analysis of potential amendments is 
studied. 
 
The adoption of the Zoning Ordinance text amendment is Categorically Exempt from the 
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) under CEQA Guidelines Section 15061(b)(3) 
as it can be seen with certainty that there is no possibility that the activity in question may 
have a significant effect on the environment. 
 
The draft Zoning Ordinance Amendment may be reviewed during business hours at the 
Community Development Department, 420 Litho Street, Sausalito, between 8:00 AM and 
4:30 PM on Monday through Thursday and 8:00 AM and 12:00 PM on Friday. The Staff 
Report will be available at the City’s website (Sausalito.gov) on the Friday preceding the 
public hearing. Interested parties are invited to attend the hearing and/or present written 
testimony at or before the hearing. If you cannot attend, you can send a letter to Calvin 
Chan at CChan@sausalito.gov, City of Sausalito, City Hall, 420 Litho Street, Sausalito, CA 
 94965. You can also hand deliver a letter to the Community Development Department 
prior to the public hearing. Letters for the City Council received by 12:00 PM on 
Wednesday, October 2, 2019 will be included in the Staff Report. Materials submitted after 
the distribution of the agenda packets will be available for public review at the Community 
Development Department during normal business hours, at the City Council meeting, and 
on the City’s Website (subject to Staff’s ability to post the documents prior to the meeting). 
 
Signed: Calvin Chan, AICP, Senior Planner 
Dated: September 26, 2019 
 


